To: joann.zhang@sjsu.edu

From: emma.nguyen01@sjsu.edu

Subject: Thank You for Supporting My Transition to SJSU

Bcc: s_alkire@hotmail.com

Hello Joann,

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you for all the help you've given me since transferring to SJSU this year. As a third-year transfer student coming from community college, I honestly expected the adjustment to be overwhelming. Instead, because of your kindness and support, I have been able to settle in much more smoothly than I ever imagined.

From showing me around campus to introducing me to so many new friends, you've helped me feel like I truly belong here. I can't tell you how much that has meant to me. Having someone who understands what it's like to navigate new classes, new people, and a new environment has been such a comfort.

I really appreciate your time, patience, and friendship. Your efforts have made a huge difference in my SJSU experience already, and I'm excited for all the memories we'll continue to make together. Thank you for being such an important part of this transition.

Best regards, Emma Nguyen